
April 21, 2020

Dear Cloud Paul Boivin

Greetings from Korea. 

Korean Dental Association(KDA) truly hopes Canada do its best to 
recover the COVID-19 outbreak.

In response to your requests, KDA would like to share the summary 
of emergency response instructions of Korean dentistry, please make 
full defensive preparation on disinfection and hygiene for Canadian 
dentistry.

Stay safe.

Warm regards,

Cheolsoo Kim, D.D.S., M.S.D., Ph.D.
President, Korean Dental Association


